
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

Thursday 5th June 2025 

 

Eid - Non Uniform 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that on Monday 9th June 2025, we will be holding a non uniform day in 

celebration of Eid. 

 

Children are welcome to come in their own clothes, including traditional or festive attire if they wish. 

 

Please note that school is still open tomorrow, Friday 6th June, for those children who are not celebrating 

Eid and is open as normal on Monday for everyone. 

 

We wish Eid Mubarak to all those celebrating and hope you have a wonderful time with your family and 

friends. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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